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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

onemisskitty2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eleanor McVeigh <onemisskitty2 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to 

promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets. 

Before COVID-19, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000 

people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the 

Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million 

Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save 

money, and choose how they power their lives. 

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the 

resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not fewer - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in 

Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Eleanor McVeigh 
10775 57th St N Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2777 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jefferson.l.bauer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jefferson Bauer 

<jefferson. I. bauer@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:31 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jefferson Bauer 
Gotha, FL 34734 
jefferson. I. bauer@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joshfsu123@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Hicks <joshfsu123 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 3: 13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Hicks 
Jacksonville, FL 32224 
joshfsu 123@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners: 

scot@solarscot.com 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 2:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Clark; 

Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Solar PSC workshop 

The workshop on Solar this past week was very informative. As a stakeholder, there is some information that I'd like to 

share. 

First, let's reflect on major technology monopolies over recent history: The shipping and stagecoach lines lost market 

share when the railroads were built. Folks had another way to travel and ship things. When the airlines expanded routes, 

the rail companies lost market share. Folks had another way to travel. The companies losing market share, competed 

harder. There was no subsidy paid for lost market share to those losing the market. It is with this backdrop that the idea of 

subsidizing the Florida electric IOUs is foreign to me. They are losing fewer customers than they are gaining, and want to 

get subsidized. According to the presenter from SEIA, Justin Hoysradt, 59 net meters NM are installed and 178 new 

meters are added to grid, New Era data filings. So. they are gaining 119 accounts per day. the IOUs are reaching for a 

subsidy that should not be granted. 

In addition Mr. Deason stated" NM customers ENJOY fixed rate benefits with out paying for them." Really? I have been 

an FPL customer for 30 years. I have paid for plenty of FPL's fixed assets. The number of existing NM customers who 

have paid for plenty of fixed assets is large. It's not as if we have just suddenly become IOU customers. Mr. Deason also 

stated that no fixe costs are being paid by NM customers. Mr Deason stated that most NM customers buy electricity from 

the IOUs to meet the difference from their system's solar production and their electricity usage. So, NM customers are 

being charged fixed costs when they purchase IOU electricity. · 

Commissioner Art Graham made a statement "people invested (in solar rooftop) and were considering the next ten years 

or more; Legislative changes to effect the expected economic return (sh·ould be) avoided." This is very true. In the event of 

PSC granting the subsidy, can a carve-out of existing NM at that time be part of the deal? For example, could then all the 

current NM customers remain on the existing rate plan from which their solar investment decisions were made? This 

could be a compromise. This would be fair to the Floridians making solar purchases now. 

I do like the push Commissioner Brown had with her questions. She focused mainly upon expanding solar and the IOUs 

helping the expansion. Leasing presented by Sun Run, Tyson Grinstead, was interesting. What are the pro's and con's as 

seen by the customer base from which they have just come? A study of the leasing customers is a must. We can avoid 

pitfalls that may exist and get the best financing for Floridians. I understand they want to move rapidly, but an 

understanding of their leasing outcomes for consumers is essential. 

It was a good meeting to see stakeholders and what it is they are after. I've concerns that Floridians are going to be left 

with higher rates and questionable solar financing . I've lived long enough to see aviation take market share from trains. 

When you give the IOUs what they want please take care of customers who bought solar under current rate agreement. 

Thank You 

Scott Hart 
Floridian 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

scorpcat7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rochelle Hampshire <scorpcat? 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 2:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to 

promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets. 

Before COVID-19, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000 

people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the 

Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million 

Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save 

money, and choose how they power their lives. 

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the 

resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not fewer- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in 

Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rochelle Hampshire 
1561 76th Ave N Saint Petersburg, FL 33702-5149 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

sally.b.philips@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sally Philips 

<sally. b. philips@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 1 :09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to 

promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets. 

Before COVID-19, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000 

people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the 

Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million 

Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save 

money, and choose how they power their lives. 

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the 

resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not fewer -in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

I have had solar power for years. I pay a fee for being connected to the grid. I get a bit over 2 cents for every kWh I 

contribute to FP&L. However, they turn around and charge over 8 cents for the same kWh. This exchange is not fair. 

can understand paying to be connected to the grid they built and mostly maintain. I don't understand why FPL makes so 

much of a profit from my kWhs. If they aren't making enough profit, perhaps they should stop pouring money into self­

promoting, self-congratulatory advertisement. 

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in 

Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Philips 
7310 SW 64th Ct South Miami, FL 33143-4608 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

annerunyon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of anne runyon 
<annerunyon@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 1 :07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to 

promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets. 

Before COVID-19, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000 

people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the 

Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million 

Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save 

money, and choose how they power their lives. 

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the 

resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not fewer- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in 

Florida. 

Sincerely, 
anne runyon 
4879 Cerromar Dr Naples, FL 34112-7918 
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